
 

 
  
Contact: Gillian McRobb, Head Teacher 
Tel:  0141 570 7040 
Fax:  0141 570 7041 
Email:  schoolmail@busby.e-renfrew.sch.uk  
Date:  17th January 2019 

 

    
 
Mhairi Shaw DCE, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY 

 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 

STEM Week Volunteers 
 
This term the pupils will be working on an exciting programme of Science, Technology, 
Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) experiences.  As part of our cluster developments, Miss 
McVitie and Miss Wight have attended training from the Scottish Schools Education Research 
Centre (SSERC) in offering quality Science learning for our children.  We hope that this training will 
be reflected in the exciting opportunities offered to our pupils during our upcoming STEM week in 
school. 
 
Our STEM Week will run in both the School and Nursery from Monday 11th March until Friday 
15th March, concluding with a showcase for parents on the afternoon of Friday 22nd March 
(further details of times and activities to follow soon).  
 
In order to encourage Busby pupils to be successful in applying their skills and knowledge beyond 
the classroom and into the world of work, we are looking for parents and carers to support this 
initiative by sharing their experiences and job roles with the pupils during this celebration week. 
We would welcome anyone with a background or interest in STEM to come along and get 
involved.  
 
Please indicate, by completing the tear off slip below, if you would be willing to share your 
knowledge or experience of Science, Technology, Engineering or Mathematics careers.  If you 
require further information please contact the school to discuss with one of the STEM team.  
Thank-you to those parents who have volunteered already. 
 
Visitors are also welcomed throughout the year to support learning in class, so if you are unable to 
volunteer during this week but would like to be involved, please let us know and we can arrange 
for another date.   
 
Thank you for your continued support.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Katie McVitie, Holly Wight and Sandra Curran 
 
STEM Ambasaddors.   

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
STEM Week Volunteers 

 
Please complete and return to the school office by Friday 25th January. 

 
Child’s Name and Class ________________________________________________________ 

 

I am willing to support STEM Week                       Name: 
 

Date(s) AM PM SUBJECT/EXPERIENCE 

Mon.          11th March    

Tues.          12th March    

Wed.          13th March    

Thurs.        14th March    

Fri.              15th March    

 


